DIDDLEBURY PARISH PLAN STEERING GROUP
Report to Diddlebury Parish Council May 2020

It is now 7 years since the Diddlebury Parish Plan was refreshed and most of the action points from the plan have been implemented.
The Steering Group has continued to monitor the development of the proposals set out in the plan and maintains an ongoing action plan update. The Group reports to the Parish Council with an update of the action points.
A long standing recommendation - the provision of road safety equipment - is now set to be actioned. The Steering Group has just taken delivery of a portable speed camera - courtesy of the Parish Council grant applications and funding. The establishing of a volunteer group, training and trials will take place once the Covid–19 restrictions allow.
Flooding risk was a key concern in the Parish Plan consultation. The Diddlebury Flood Action Group was set up and a series of water flow attenuation measures have now been implemented in key areas of the Parish catchment and in the wider Corvedale. A team from Cardiff University is now undertaking a study to scientifically measure the impact of the measures. Storm Dennis caused severe problems in the Parish and valuable data was obtained by the Flood Action Group.
The Steering Group continues to respond in the consultation programme for the Shropshire Local Plan Review and also contributes to the review of affordable housing provision in the Parish.
Funds held by the Committee remain at £778
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